
 
            

                    12.09.2023 

Pupil Premium Funding  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that our school is introducing a new initiative to offer 

free Keyboard Tuition to pupils in Years 1 and 2 who are in receipt of Pupil Premium  

funding. This opportunity aims to enhance their musical abilities while providing a 

platform for creative expression. 

The Keyboard Tuition will be provided on a weekly basis by Mrs. Keeling, who has 

extensive experience in teaching music and working closely with our pupils. Through 

this tuition, pupils will not only have the chance to learn the basic techniques and 

fundamentals of keyboard playing but will also gain exposure to performing in front of 

an audience. We believe that this opportunity will help nurture their musical talents 

and boost their overall confidence. 

We highly recommend that you take advantage of this fantastic opportunity and allow 

your child to participate in the Keyboard Tuition. It promises to be a valuable addition 

to their learning journey, providing them with not only a strong foundation in music 

but also a chance to explore their artistic potential. Mrs. Keeling will ensure that the 

lessons are engaging, interactive, and tailored to each pupil's ability level. 

Keyboard Tuition Agreement 

In order for your child to take part in the Keyboard Tuition, we kindly ask that you 

provide your consent. Please provide consent below by Tuesday 19th September. 

Please be assured that participation in this initiative will not only be enjoyable for 

your child but will also support their overall educational development. 

If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not 

hesitate to contact our Pupil Premium Lead Luke Devine. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Luke Devine 

Assistant Headteacher  


